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Billing for Mental Health and Chemical Dependency Services 
 

UCare is committed to paying claims for services to our members appropriately. To do this, we 
need complete information from providers. 

UCare reimburses chemical dependency services for eligible members using the Minnesota 
Department of Human Services (DHS) Consolidated Chemical Dependency Treatment Fund 
(CCDTF) fee schedule. To ensure you receive accurate payment for your services, please 
include: 

 HCPC codes  

 Modifiers  

UCare is required to validate the payment approved by DHS. In the absence of an HCPC code 
and modifier, UCare will pay the lowest rate for that service. 

For further assistance, please contact the Provider Assistance Center at 612-676-3300 or 1-888-
531-1493 or through the provider portal. 
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